Minutes of the Antrim Planning Board Meeting December 7, 1995

Present: Edwin Rowehl, Chairman; Hugh Giffin; Michael 0Oldershaw;

David Essex; Alternate Kenneth Akins Alternate sitting for Wayne
DeKoning

Chairman Rowehl called the meeting to order at 7:35 P.M. and
introduced the Board as noted above. He reported on a
conversation with Board Attorney Silas Little relative to a
proposed Change of Use at the Maharishi School of Vedic Science:
Little expressed the opinion that as long as the use is permitted

in the District it can be allowed but the Site Plan Review
procedure must be followed.

It was reported that 50 copies of the Zoning Ordinance has been
printed with all of the changes incorporated. Sterling Press of

Peterborough did the job at a cost of $338.00. The Board approved
payment of same.

James A, Tuttle Library: Letter from Lyman Gilmore Library
Trustee with information relative to plans to change parking and
traffic flow at the library. The Board reviewed the proposed
layout and suggested that Mr. Gilmore be asked to meet with the
Board to answer questions raised by some of the members. 2

letter will be written to inform Mr. Gilmore of the Board's
decision.

Correspondence:

SWRPC: Order form for copies the the 1996 edition of
Planning and Land Use Regulation in New Hampshire. The
Board agreed to order 12 copies of the book.

State of NH Dept of Transportation: Relative to Chris
Baker-Salmon's location on Route 9. Referred to Board by
the Selectmen's Office., Informational only no action taken.

Silas Little: Bill for services 1995 $62.50. The Board
approved payment of same.

Mike Oldershaw moved to accept the minutes of November 2, 1995 as
presented. Ken Akins second. So moved unanimously.

The Board discussed expiring terms of office. Kenneth Akins
indicated that he will run for the position now held by Wayne
DeKoning. Mike Oldershaw did not know if he would seek re-
election but will make a decision soon.

Because there is nothing on the agenda for the meeting scheduled
for December 21, 1995 the Board agreed to cancel it; the next
meeting will be held January 4 at 7:30 P.M.

Ken Akins made the motion to adjourn. Hugh Giffin second.
Meeting adjourned at 8:05 P.M,
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